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Fanbelt Flyer

Next meeting is May 1st at Thorobred Chevrolet

Upcoming events:

Tech Session on May 4rd at Diane and Bob Rencenberger House- time is 11:00 am
till ? Lunch will be Subs, water and Lemonaid will be supplied by the club. Please bring a

covered dish.



Your Officer's for 2012 are:

President - John Seaman- phone number 480-242-1211- email Rampside63
@hotmail.com

Vice President - Miner Fleming

Treasurer - Diane Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Secretary - Bob Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Board Members:

John Priddy

Bruce Levitch

Larry Starr

Webmaster - Dave Wenzlick

Fanbelt Flyer Editor - Mary Seaman

Librarian - Minor Fleming

Hobbiest Counsel Representative- Andy Lange - Assistance Art Vermier

Web address is cactuscorvairclub.com Deadline for articles, ads, etc... is the 15th of
each month. Submit items and Exchange Newsletters to:

Mary Seaman

Fanbelt Flyer Editor
Cactus Corvair Club Inc.
P O Box 67266

Phoenix, AZ 85082-7266

Meeting place graciously supplied by Thorobred Chevrolet, 2121 Arizona Ave. in
Chandler. Meeting start time for Membership is 7:00 p.m.



PREZ SEZ,

Well if you missed the Cookout and our celebration of the clubs Anniversary you missed
a great time. We had great food, thanks to everyone the brought a covered dish and
Chocolet cake to mark the 52nd year that Cactus Corvair Club. The club was started by
a few men sitting down drinking coffee and driving there great looking Corvairs. We had
hambergers and hot dogs grilled by me so I had to work a little but had a good time. I
think I counted 9 Corvairs of all types. The weather was great the food was great and
the people were wonderful. We even had many stop and ask about our cars and took
pictures. Hopefully we can do it again next year.

The very next day a group of us all went over to the Chandler airport Fly in. Bill Rhode
orginized for our Corvairs to drive in with the Corvette guys into the airport were we
parked among some of the aircarft. Man it was another great day. Even some of us
were able to take our Corvairs over for a photo with Sentemential Journey. I didn't
count the cars the were there but we had a good turn out. All in all it was a great
weekend.

Well our Tech session is coming up at Bob and Dianes house May 4th. Come around
11:00 am, details are in this flyer. Please bring a covered dish to share. The club will
furnish the subs, water and Lemonaid. If you want something else, to drink, please
bring it with you. Our tech Session will be on the Mechnics of the Carberator. Hope you
can come and join in on the fun. After that we may take a trip to the Mesa Cruise in at
Kmarts parking lot in Mesa off Power and Hampton Road.

Well the heat is coming and as most of you know we don't meet July and August.
September is our first meeting back and we will be discussing the our Annual
Anniversary Corvair Show out at Thorobred Chevrolet. Once again I plan on inviting
those great guys from Tucson Corvair club to come join us. I hope we can get a record
amount of Corvairs of all types out there. This year marks the anniversary of the 64 so
those of us who have 64 Corvairs will be spotlighted. Well For now that all I have for
now and I want to welcome our new members and hope to see them out at our get
togethers. Thanks to each and everyone of our members for being a member of the
greatest and Oldest Active Corvair Club in the Great ol U.S.A.

John



Treasurer's Report
April 2013

Beginning balance as of 04-01-13 $1,216.90

INCOME
Membership $50.00
50-50 Raffle 14.00
License plates 40.00
TOTAL $104.00

EXPENSES

Corporation Com. $10.00
Picnic supplies 19.87
Newsletter supplies

and food for picnic 141.76
Stamps for misc. 9.20
TOTAL $180.83

Ending balance as of 04-30-13 $1140.07

May Birthday's- Bruce Levitch, Robert Thompson

May Anniversary's- G. O. Christopher, Ron and Dorothy Matusevite, Tom and
Darleen Martin, John and Mary Seaman

New Membership-
Please keep in your prayers Darleen Martin's family.
Remember if you have not sent us your birthday and/or anniversary info, or your

information is missing or incorrect, please forward the information to Rampside63
@hotmail.com to be added to the list.



CACTUS CORVAIR CLUB
Secretary's Report
April 2013

The meeting of April 6th at Lost Dutchman State Park was called to order by President John
Seaman at 12:25 PM. The March minutes and treasurer's report were accepted as printed in the
newsletter.

We welcomed a guest, Howard Bozo, who was a Cactus Corvair member back in the early
years. John asked each person present to stand and talk a little about the Corvairs they own. We
had about five Corvairs present. Hoping for more to show at the May Tech session.

We had a very nice turn out of 20 people for our picnic at the Lost Dutchman Park. It was a
gorgeous day and we had some very tasty food to enjoy while having some nice conversation
and a great view of Superstition Mountain.

Everything was wonderful, except for the upsetting news that Darleen Martin had passed away
the day before. She is going to be missed by all who knew her. Our prayers and love go out to
her husband Tom. There will not be a service for Darleen in Arizona. Her ashes will be taken to
Oregon where most of their family resides.

OLD BUSINESS

Don't forget the May 4th Tech session at Bob and Diane's place. Please RSVP what food you will
be sharing, so we don't have too many of one thing. The potato salad was wonderful at the
picnic, but we had three large dishes of it. Call 480-775-8116. If you have not been to our house,
we will give you directions at the time you call. We will be having sub-sandwiches unless anyone
volunteers to bring a grill and purchase all the meat to put on it.

John says the bylaws will be printed very soon.
Remember: Cactus Corvair Club license plates for your Corvairs are available for $10.

NEW BUSINESS

Miner Fleming, our vice-president, also takes care of all the newsletters past and present and
has them available to any member who wants to read a particular article. He also has some
books relating to Corvairs available to check out.

John Seaman mentioned he has a rotisserie (used for working on cars not for cooking) for use if
anyone is interested.

We had a discussion whether we should still belong to the Hobbyist Council. Ande Lange and Art
Vermeire have been our representatives, but neither member wants to continue. Both gentlemen
live on the west side of town and do not make it to our meetings on a regular basis. If anyone
wants to step up and be our representative please contact John Seaman. At this time we voted to
discontinue our membership with the Council. If you are interested in what is happening with the
Council, they have a website.

Diane R. is going to look into going to the Mystery Castle sometime in the fall. She will also look
into several other places for us to visit after the summer recess. If you have some place you think
would be fun for us to go to as a group, please bring your idea(s) to one of our meetings.

The 50-50 Raffle was won by Bill Rhode.

Respectively submitted by D. R.



For Sale:

Set of 140 heads for sale. They have been re-done by S & S Machine Shop owner. Don't
need them anymore, he sold his car and wants $350.00 for them. Call John at 480-242-
1211.

Good running 95 horse power engine for sale, $1000.00 or best offer. Has 57,000 plus
miles. Call John at 480-242-1211

Brand new late model tinted windshield, asking $225.00. Call John at 480-242-1211.

Clark's Corvair Parts®

Clark’s has bean your supplier for quality repros for the past 37 years.
This yéar, we expect to reproduce even more parts for your Corvalr.

See the Supplement for the following:
VARIOUS NEW FC ITEMS
1964 TRIM TURBO PARTS
STAINLESS GAS TANK SENDERS
LATE MODEL STEERING COLUMN PARTS

650 Page 2007-2012 Catalog

USA - $6 CANADA - $9.95 Most Other Countries - $12.95

Clark’s Corvair Parts®
400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370

413-625-9776 FAX: 413-625-8498
www.corvair.com email: clarks@corvair.com

Tech Session Info:
When: May 4th
Where: Diane and Bob's house- 4014 S River Dr, Tempe, AZ 85282

What to bring: Bring a covered dish.



Dear Diet,
It's not me, it's you.
I just don't think its' going to work between us.

Your boring, tasteless and I can't stop cheating on you.

can hit a

deer at
200 yards, |

wWELL ... THAT TAKES )
CARE OF THE L4
{ Housewom(u’)_




Membership Application
Cactus Corvair Club, Inc.
Chapter #850 Of Corsa

Date:
Name:
Spouse:
Address:
City/State/Zip:
Phone:
Email:
Birthday
Anmiversary date if Married
Corvairs Owned:

Membership dues are $25.00

Please make check payable to Cactus Corvair Club
And mail this form to Cactus Corvair club-
Membership P.O. Box 67266, Phoenix, AZ. 85082

If you would like to receive this form electronically, please
Contact the president of the club by email: rampside63@
Hotmail.com.

Application given out by:
Membership in the Cactus Corvair Club (CCC) is open
To anyone that has the interest in Corvairs. We are
Charter member of Corvair Society of America (CORSA)

Our meeting are held on the first Wednesday of each month
At Thorobred Chevrolet 2121 N. Arizona Ave in Chandler,
AZ. At 7:00 p.n. you are welcome to come join us.



